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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 15, 1974 

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN . .} .\ 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: William E. Timmonsf7t' 

SUBJECT: Rep. Paul Rogers (D-Fla) 

Paul called today to ask me to tell you personally 
of his high regard for and support of George Bush 
as your nominee for Vice President. I said I 
would make sure you knew. 

NOTE: Rep. Rogers will be at the White House 
for dancing this Friday and may raise this . 
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